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March 19, 2020
Supporters of Trenton Central High School:

Due to Covid-19 concerns regarding large gatherings and Trenton Public School District’s move-
to online home instruction, our production of “The Wiz” must be postponed. Because of the
uncertainty regarding the closure, administrators and production staff have determined it would
be best to wait until school reconvenes to determine a new date for the production. Until further
notice ticket sales will be suspended.

Students and staff have worked tirelessly to produce this show over the last 3 months. The love
and support from the City of Trenton has given us all an overwhelming sense of pride. Itis our
goal to make this show a reality and we are committed to the idea that “the show must go on”.
For now, we will have to wait. Please hold on to your tickets, be patient, and we will keep you
updated. Current ticket holders will have your tickets/seats honored on the re-scheduled dates.

Stay Safe and Be Well!

Sincerely,

Y

Hope Grant
Principal
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